
 

    
December 12, 2017 

NYSPHADA Member: 
 
As 2017 comes to an end and our schedules are filled with everything from closing RAD 
deals to holiday parties to fiscal year ends and so much more, we wish to take this time to 
remind you to renew your NYSPHADA Membership for 2018. The NYSPHADA Board is 
happy to report that there will be no increase in membership dues for 2018! 
 
Your membership dues help to provide the membership with a variety of benefits. For 
example, NYSPHADA is consistently working to advocate within New York State government 
on behalf of its membership. The recent success in securing up to $100 million in Public 
Housing Preservation funding for non-New York City housing authorities is an example of the 
positive impact our advocacy has had.  
 
Your membership dues also help NYSPHADA maintain the newly updated website that 
includes opportunities for publishing RFPs and RFQs, posting job openings and accessing a 
library of policies and procedures that are in use by housing authorities across NY State.  
 
NYSPHADA is pleased to continue a tradition of providing valuable training and conference 
education in both a Spring and Fall NYSPHADA Conference along with scholarships awarded 
to our NYSPHADA membership’s residents.  
 
This year we are excited to be using our newly updated website (www.nysphada.org) to 
collect the membership dues! Follow the easy steps below for payment: 
 

1. Visit www.nysphada.org 
2. Click “Membership” 
3. Click “Membership Registration | $200 - $1,576” 
4. Select either “One-time Payment” or “Auto-Pay Annually” 
5. Choose the drop-down option appropriate for your combined public housing and 

voucher units (total) 
6. Enter the requested information (Director’s Name, etc.) 
7. Click “Add to Cart”  
8. A new menu will appear on the right of the screen 
9. Click “Proceed to Checkout” 
10. Enter the information and click “Submit Your Order” 
11. Congratulations! You have continued to support one of your greatest partners!  

 
If you have questions please notify Sandy Thurston (youts2001@yahoo.com) or Mark 
Hamilton (mark@phaplattsburgh.com).  

 
Happy Holidays! 

       
Sincerely, 

 
      NYSPHADA Membership Committee                                                                                         

Members 
 
Albany 
Amsterdam 
Auburn 
Batavia 
Beacon 
Binghamton 
Boonville 
Buffalo 
Canton 
Catskill 
Cohoes 
Cortland 
Dolgeville 
Dunkirk 
Ellenville 
Elmira 
Geneva 
Glen Cove 
Glens Falls 
Gloversville 
Greenburgh 
Harrietstown 
Herkimer 
Hoosick Falls 
Hornell 
Hudson 
Ilion 
Ithaca 
Jamestown 
Kenmore 
Kingston 
Lackawanna 
Little Falls 
Lockport 
Malone 
Massena 
Mechanicville 
Monticello 
Newburgh 
Newark 
New Rochelle 
Niagara Falls 
Norwich 
N. Tarrytown 
Ogdensburg 
Olean 
Oneida 
Oneonta 
Peekskill 
Plattsburgh 
Port Chester 
Potsdam 
Poughkeepsie 
Rensselaer 
Rochester 
Rome 
Salamanca 
Saratoga Springs 
Schenectady 
St. Johnsville 
Syracuse 
Tarrytown 
Tonawanda 
Troy 
Tuckahoe 
Tupper Lake 
Utica 
Watertown 
Watervliet  
West Carthage 
White Plains 
Wilna 
Yonkers 
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